
To parents and carers, 
 

We would like to invite you to the presentation of Student Council and 
Sports Captains positions for the school year of 2020. If your young person 
has been voted by their peers as a student councillor or sport captain, you 
will be notified on or before Friday 14th February. 

Date: Monday 17th February, 2020 

Time: 1:30pm start 

Location: The Assembly Area 


